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To the Senate:
It is my firm belief this bill will do more harm than good to tenants, and have a negative
impact on landlords.  We have rarely used a no cause eviction, in the 30 years we have had
rental property.  There are times it is necessary to protect the property and our business
interest.  Please vote no on HB 2004A.  Respectfully,  Linda White
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